[bookmark: _GoBack]TOWN OF STANFORD CONSERVATION ADVISORY COMMISSION
MEETING OF 1/17/2018 6:00 P.M.
PRESENT:  Anne Bernstein – Chair, Barry Haydasz, Mike Picinelli and Claire Copley, John Schultz 

NEW/RETURNING BUSINESS
2018 CAC/EMC ROUNDTABLE PRESENTATION:  Ms. Bernstein would like to present the Cobble Pond Gas Station at this year's CAC Roundtable event. The CAC believes it will be helpful to speak with other towns and hear how they have approached similar situations as well as opinions and feedback.
MISCELLANEOUS
MASTER PLAN: There was discussion of the Town of Stanford's Master Plan and when there will be work towards completion of the plan. The CAC believes it would behoove the town to move forward on the Master Plan to set a precedent for decisions; it would make for more efficient decision making. Ms. Bernstein would like to discuss this topic with the CAC's new Town Board Liaison, Mr. Paul Coughlin
Submitted by: Lauren Osterman, Secretary 
